
DONATIONS &
DRESS DOWN DAY

FRIDAY 23RD JUNE

Bottles (e.g. toiletries, soft drinks, cooking sauce, wine
or beer)
Cakes (not biscuits) - homemade or bought
Soft toys for the soft toy tombola*
Second hand toys and books*
Plants
Any remaining Cup Surprises 

We're inviting children to come to school in their own
clothes rather than school uniform on Friday 23rd June
and in return we'd be grateful if they would bring in any
of the following donations for the Summer Fete:

*Please ensure these are clean and in good saleable condition. 
Please Note
We don't have a bric-a-brac stall so please do not send in items other
than those listed above as we can't use them
Your child should take their donations into their classroom, or they can be
taken to the Infant School hall at morning drop of time, if there is lots.

Children should not come in fancy dress. please ensure they wear
appropriate clothes and shoes for the day

We look forward to seeing you at the Summer
Fete on Saturday 24th June 12.30 - 3.00! 

 


